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Division of Mining and 
Reclamation December 5, 2023 
Virtual Industry Training - 
Reminder 
 
The Division of Mining and Reclamation 
(DMR) will be conducting the second Virtual 
Industry Training of 2023 on December 5, 
2023, at 9:00am. 
 
The training will be conducted using Google 
Meet and will count as four (4) Professional 
Development Hours (PDH).  
 
 
December Training Topics: 

 401/UIC Review 

 Public Participation Guidance Document  
 

 Slope Stability Study 

 Certifications 

 DEP Website Overview 

 Site Specific Blast Plans 

 
 

For questions regarding the training 
please contact Leslie Oaks at 
Leslie.S.Oaks@wv.gov or 304-543-6762. 
 
To receive PDH credits email Leslie Oaks 
at Leslie.S.Oaks@wv.gov with the subject 
line: DMR-PDH 
 

 
 
 
 

To join the December training select this 
link: 

https://meet.google.com/jbj-xpxm-tgu 
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